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From Question 

Dr Marilyn Treacy on 
behalf of David 

Cairns, transport lead 
for Coton Parish 

Council 

Agenda Item No. 7: Greater Cambridge Greenways – Comberton and 
Haslingfield 
 
Coton fully supports the development of the Greenways cycle routes to 
Comberton and Hardwick.  We were disappointed to read, however, that the 
GCP’s plans for Early Physical Works in 2023 includes only: Sidgwick Avenue, 
M11 Footbridge to the Footpath, Barton Road, and Comberton Village.  
Although these works could improve existing cycle routes, they will do nothing 
to create any new cycle routes.  They will therefore not improve cycle 
commuting from Comberton and Hardwick to Cambridge, or from Coton and 
Hardwick to Comberton Village College.  Please could the GCP undertake to 
accelerate the development of the Comberton and Hardwick Greenways - in a 
way that protects this important setting, so, for example not using tarmac - so 
that new cycle routes are delivered during 2023? 
 

 
 


